
 

 

PARK CLOSED 
 

DUE TO HIGH-WATER LEVELS & EROSION, SUNDOWN PARK 
IS CLOSED. THIS IS ANTICIPATED TO BE TEMPORARY, 
BUT THERE IS NO TIMELINE FOR REOPENING AT THIS 

TIME. PLEASE CONTACT THE SAUGATUCK TOWNSHIP FOR 
DETAILS OR WITH QUESTIONS. 

 
PHONE: (269) 857-7721 

EMAIL: INFO@SAUGATUCKTOWNSHIP.ORG 

 


